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In Reply Refer To: 
HDA-KS

FHWA Approval of an Amendment 
to the FY 2010-2013 Kansas STIP 

Ms. Deb Miller 
Secretary of Transportation 
Kansas Department of Transportation 
Topeka, Kansas 66603 

Dear Ms. Miller: 

As requested by your January 21, 2010 letter, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) has 
reviewed the proposed Amendment to the FY 2010-2013 Kansas Statewide Transportation 
Improvement Program (STIP).  Based on our review, we find that this STIP Amendment is based 
on a statewide transportation planning process that substantially meets the requirements of 23 
U.S.C. 134 and 135, 49 U.S.C. 5303 and 5304, and 23 CFR 450.  The STIP Amendment is hereby 
approved.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Byron Low of FHWA at 
(785) 271-2448, Extension 205.

         Sincerely yours, 

         

        For J. Michael Bowen, P.E. 
         Division Administrator 






